
From: Glennda Hughet <hughet2@live.com> 
Date: February 21, 2015 at 6:20:52 PM PST 
To: "james.labar@state.or.us" <james.labar@state.or.us> 
Cc: "." <megan.chuinard@state.or.us> 
Subject: Senate Bill 192 for Off Road Vehicle use on Highways 

 Mr James Labar 
 
This email is in support of senate bill 192 for off road vehicle use on highways. This bill would enhance 
the ability of rural Oregon to create and maintain healthy economies. 
 
Thank You! 
 
Glennda Hughet 
Seneca Or 
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